
Vivo Announces Name Change and
Expanded Offerings

 

New brand reflects company’s mission to empower business with
superior technology. 

Phoenix, ARIZ. (Jan. 1, 2020) – Vivo-Comm has unveiled a new name and new logo as part of a
rebranding. The company’s name will now be Vivo Technologies LLC – Vivo for short.  Vivo is a
technology solutions provider for both domestic and international businesses. 
 
 The rebrand is more than cosmetic. The company has removed the “Comm” that focused on
communication as the company expands its portfolio offerings to better meet the needs of our
customers through an end to end technology stack. This name change represents a significant
step in the company’s growth and evolution. 
 
Since its founding in 2014 Vivo has experienced tremendous growth year over year with
expansion including new locations in several cities including Houston, Indianapolis and Phoenix.
With a growing number of resources Vivo will focus on finding new ways to add value to its
customers. 
 
The rebrand includes a domain update to vivo.tech. Please visit www.vivo.tech to explore the
website and learn more about the products and services offered.
 

 
About Vivo

Our mission is to empower our clients with superior technologies. We're focused on creating an
amazing experience for IT Departments through support and value-added services,
Procurement Departments through consolidation and ease of purchasing, and ultimately each
End User through intuitive and streamlined technologies.
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